Residence



## CARDINAL'S RESIDENCE

2101 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135-3192



June 19, 1995

The Reverend Paul Shanley The Leo House 332 West 23rd Street New York New York 10011

Dear Paul:

Only recently did I hear the sad news of the death of your younger brother. I am sorry I was unaware of this at the time because I would have wanted to be in contact with you and to share with you that moment of sorrow and loss.

At this time, I want to extend to you and to your family my sympathy at this loss. I assure you that I will offer Mass for your brother and keep you and your family in my prayers.

Paul, Monsignor Bill Murphy tells me that you are settled well at Leo House and I hope that is a good place for you. Please know I want to be of whatever help I can be to you. In the meantime, know that you continue to be in my thoughts and in my prayers.

Asking God to bless you, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Archbishop of Boston

jac